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join the meeting, Minutes will also be distributed. Look out for the calendar invite from 
leap@jcu.edu.au  

LEAP Project web link >> 

   

 

  

  

 

 

Let's meet in Darwin  
The next face-to-face meeting for LEAP service partners 
and the LEAP project team will be held Tuesday 30th 
and Wednesday 31st July in Darwin, NT. We are 
currently finalising the venue and will be in touch in the 
next month or two to begin making arrangements for 
travel. If you have any queries about this meeting, 
please email us at leap@jcu.edu.au   

About Darwin >> 

   

 

  

  

 

 

Photo Spot 
This Update, we are sharing a photo from Bidjara 
country taken by Karen Carlisle. The 'Wayanana 
Pathway' is on the north side of the Warrego River and is 
a part of the South West Queensland 
Indigenous Cultural Trail. In Bidjara language, 
Wayanana means "I'll be walking around somewhere 
else when he comes." If you have a photo you would like 

to share, just email us at leap@jcu.edu.au   

   

 

  

  

 

 

More information  
If you have questions or would like more information 
about anything you have read in this LEAP Project 
Update, please email leap@jcu.edu.au If you no longer 
wish to receive this Update please email 
leap@jcu.edu.au and your details will be removed from 
the distribution list. 
 

The Leveraging Effective Ambulatory Practices (LEAP) Project is co-led by Dr 
Veronica Matthews and Professor Sarah Larkins and funded by the National Health and 

Medical Research Council of Australia (1148660) 

   

 

  

  



The LEAP Project is a partnership between:  


